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The following message is from our President Bill Chambers regarding the cancellation of the quarterly North Houston 

LAC luncheon. 

 

 

To all GE members in Houston: 

 

The quarterly North Houston  local area chapter luncheon scheduled for next Monday is canceled due to Harvey's 

massive damages.  Most gas stations are closed due to no gas. It took LINDA and me six tries before finding a station 

with premium gas between The Woodlands and Kingwood yesterday. 

The KINGWOOD LAC scheduled for Tuesday AM is still a go. 

If anyone still needs help, let us know.  We will coordinate your request with anyone who can take you in, help with a 

ride, do your laundry, etc.  God bless and good luck, 

 

Bill Chambers 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Dave Newell 

Golden Eagles Email Liaison 

davebnewell@gmail.com 
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